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- Docket No. 50-341- ;.

i

The Detroit Edison Company |
ATTN: Mr. Douglas R. Gipson '|

Senior Vice President ';
'

Nuclear Operations
Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway i

Newport, MI 48166
i

Dear Mr. Gipson:
.

- . . |
The purpose of this letter is to notify you of our intent to perform an ;

engineering and technical support teamlinspection of the Fermi 2 Nuclear Power
Station starting approximately--the week of May 2-7; and' running through the'. ,

week of June 6-10, 1994.
|

If there are any questions regarding the inspection,-please cont'ct me.at' ia

(708) 829-9531. |

Sincerely,

original signed By

. i

Geoffrey-C.-Wright ~i
Engineering: Branch !

cc.: John A. Tibai, Principal
:Compliance Engineer- !

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
,

legal Department' q
OC/LFDCBi.

1

Resident Inspector, RIII lJ. R. Padgett', Michigan Public j
Service Commission !

Michigan Department of
Public Health

Monroe County.0ffice of
Civil Preparedness

Fermi, LPM, NRR o
I E. G. Greenman, RIII l,
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